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Ruskin House School
	

	Firstly, I would like to welcome all our families, new and old to Ruskin House School; Please note the office door is always open and should you wish at any time to discuss any issues.
Even though February is the shortest month of the year, we have much going on

Winter Room have been discussing different ways of celebrating Chinese New Year, while the younger groups will be exploring colours and 
Do Remember appropriate clothing for the weather
Happy February

	


Staffing
We have had some staff changes in January and had to say goodbye to two staff members.  New Key Person groups assigned within in the rooms  
Partnership with parents

Parents are children ‘s first and most enduring educator. When parents and practitioners work together in early years setting, the results have a positive impact on children’s 
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Upcoming Events


Shrove Tuesday 25th February  


Valentine’s day - Friday 14th February 


Grandparent’s morning       Wednesday 12th February 
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February will be the month where we will be testing children physical ability through balancing and creating their own obstacle courses. This will encourage to turn take and support their peers in taking Including role play in the sand area and mud kitchen will provide the opportunity for children to pretend to make different foods and enjoy displaying their creations to staff and peers.





January was the month for transition across the nursery welcoming back children and families as well as settling in new parents and new staff. The children have been building new friendships through their explorations and having fun
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